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I have been accosted several times and have neighbors who are dealing with violent, 

drugged out campers, garbage, human feces.  Our city is losing business to them.  

Please consider the safety of the children, the elderly, the environment, etc.  Portland 

needs relief.  The majority of the houseless people I've talked to don't want housing.  

They don't want help.  They want to do as they please, and we are enabling drug 

addiction, theft, destruction of the environment. 


